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EVPL hosting baby items drive for local nonprofits 

Evansville, IN, February 13, 2023 – The Evansville Vanderburgh Public Library’s Seasons of Sharing 
initiative is continuing with our Winter Bundle of Joy Drive.  

This drive will support the work of Little Lambs, Pre to 3, and Community Action Program of 
Evansville (CAPE). These resources provide pre-natal and pediatric care while ensuring local babies 
and their caregivers are supplied with essentials. 

Beginning Tuesday, February 14, and continuing through Saturday, March 4, Seasons of Sharing 
will be accepting new and/or unopened baby item donations at all eight EVPL locations. 

“The library’s work is directly tied to supporting early childhood success,” EVPL CEO-Director 
Scott Kinney said. “By partnering with these local resources, we are furthering our dedication to 
providing a strong foundation for the littlest ones in our community.” 

Suggested donations include: 

The Seasons of Sharing initiative was launched in December 2021 to provide opportunities for our 
community to give back through donation drives. Previous drives have supported Hangers, the 
EVSC Student Clothing Resource, Evansville Animal Care and Control, and The Teacher Locker. 

The Evansville Vanderburgh Public Library has served our community for more than a century. 
With eight locations throughout Vanderburgh County, immediate access to hundreds of thousands 
of digital resources, and a dedicated team of library professionals, EVPL strives to create 
opportunities for you to discover, explore, and connect with your library. For more information, 
visit evpl.org.  

### 

• Diapers
• Baby wipes
• Baby shampoo and conditioner
• Clothes
• Socks
• Sippy cups

• Children’s books
• Personal hygiene items
• Incontinence supplies
• Baby food
• Baby formula

https://littlelambsevansville.com/
https://www.preto3program.com/
https://www.capeevansville.org/
https://www.capeevansville.org/
https://www.evpl.org/initiatives/seasons-of-sharing-winter-clothing-drive-2021/
https://www.evpl.org/
mailto:hmckinney@evpl.org

